
From: Edward Burtch 

Sent: January 8, 2018 11:35 AM 

To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 

Subject: Road Allowance Sale Backing onto Properties on Lakeridge Blvd 

 

I would like to attend the meeting on January 16th concerning the above.    My concerns are 

the follwing.    Interference with my septic system and that of my neighbours.   Traffic on 

roadway if completed.   I have been maintaining my portion of the roadway alllowance for the 

past 20 years.           Edward Burtch 
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